[bookmark: _GoBack]The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) will be hosting an informational meeting on the Shell Point Beach Nourishment project at the Shell Point Beach Volunteer Fire Department, 1448 Shell Point Road, Crawfordville, FL 32327 on Tuesday, March 1, 2016 from 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm EST.  The project is being implemented as part of the Deepwater Horizon Early Restoration Natural Resources Damage Assessment Program.  DEP staff and representatives from MRD Associates, Inc., the project design consultant, will be available at the informational meeting to answer questions and provide additional details about the project.
